
 

Consent Notice – Please return this form to the school office. 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Under the regulations of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) Act of 2018 we are required 

to ask parents and carers for explicit consent for the following: 

We employ outside agencies such as Kick London and Enable to deliver some of our after school 

clubs.  

We would like your consent to give your child’s name to the club leader so that they may take the 

attendance register. 

Please tick the box if you are happy to give consent: 

I am happy for the school to give the name of my child to the club leader  

 

We would sometimes like to use photos of your child in school newsletters, on the school’s website 

and on the school’s social media. Occasionally agencies we have partnerships with may also ask to 

publish photos. If you’re not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will accommodate your 

preferences. 

Please tick the box if you are happy to give consent: 

 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter. 
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website.  
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school’s social media (Twitter, 
Instagram, You Tube). 
 
I am happy for photos of my child to be used by outside agencies who work in partner- 
ship with the school. 
 
I am happy for my child’s photograph to be taken by an outside agency for the annual 

individual and class photographs. 

 
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing 
info@westhill.wandsworth.sch.uk calling the school on 020 8874 5900. 
 
If you have any other questions, please get in touch. 
 

Child’s full name (please print) 

 

Child’s class name 

 

Parent or carer’s signature: ___________________________________     Date: 



 

 

 


